Subject: Your folder

From: Jane Mackenzie <jane.mackenzie@private-eye.co.uk>
Date: 21/07/16 15:36

To: "katherine@horton.global" <katherine@horton.global>

Dear Dr Horton,
Thank you for getting in touch with Private Eye. I'm afraid we can’t help you.

Would you like me to return your red folder? If so, where should | send it? If not, | can put
the contents into confidential waste to be shredded for privacy.

Best regards,

Jane Mackenzie
Reporter
Private Eye
020 7437 4017

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal
views which are not the views of Pressdram Ltd/Private Eye unless specifically
stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system, do not
use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it and
notify the sender immediately. This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by
Star Internet.
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